LOCAL 22 HEALTH BENEFIT FUND

Dear Member,

This letter is to inform you that effective 1/1/23, your Blue Cross Blue Shield
medical ID card will no longer be active.

You will receive new cards in the mail shortly. Please discard your old card once
received.

Please be advised that if you have a change of address, contact the Fund office
immediately to ensure that your card is mailed to the correct address.

If you do not receive your card prior to 1/1/23, please contact the Fund office
and we will provide your new ID number information.
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